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S L Health Center

Silent Basket Auction

Introducing Kalo
The Jefferson County Sheriff's Office is seeking the public’s assistance for donations in order to
expand their K9 Program. JCHC will be holding a silent basket auction in an effort to assist with the
purchase of Kalo as well as the costs for a 5-week training course for Kalo’s handler, Deputy Almon.
The Sheriff’s Office reports they are close in reaching their goal! Let’s help them finish their goal & help
keep our community safe!

About Kalo

Kalo is originally from Poland. He has made his trip to lowa and with
the completion of K9 school, Kalo and Deputy Almon will be ready
to get to work by the end of April!

To learn more, you can reach out to Deputy Almon at
aalmon@jeffersoncoiowa.com

All are welcome to donate
baskets and bid on them.
Baskets due: 4/18
Displayed 4/19-4/29
Winners contacted 4/30



